
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

  

 

      

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–051 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Principals 
Counselors 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: May 2, 2022 

SUBJECT: Teacher and Student Social and Mental Well-Being Survey 

SOCIAL AND MENTAL WELL-BEING SURVEY 
The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) is seeking input on the activities and funding sources 
for the work districts do to support the social and mental well-being of both students and teachers. 
The WDE believes collecting stakeholder input is an important step to ensuring the resources and 
framework being developed align with the needs of districts and their educators. Since this is a very 
busy time of year, the Teacher and Student Social and Mental Well-Being survey is brief but will still 
provide the WDE and our advisory teams with a wealth of information. 

Survey participation is greatly appreciated and will be available until May 13, 2022. The survey can 
be accessed here. 

For more information, contact Laurel Ballard, Supervisor, Student and Teacher Resources Team, at 
307-777-8715 or laurel.ballard@wyo.gov. 
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